
SANGSTER NEWS 

A BIG Thank-You to:  

 Our Cross Country Coaches—

Mrs. Henderson and Mrs. 
Lockerbie! 

 The Cross-Country Volunteers 

that organize and help-out at 
the event: Ms. Van Dyk, Mrs. 
Moore, and Ms. Hanson 

 Martin Day, Adam 

Campbell, and our PAC for 
upgrading our garden 
boxes!  

 Ms. Van Dyk and Mrs. 

Arnott for organizing the 
indoor hockey league. 

Sangster has an 

updated logo! 

Thank-you to Mike Rider 

for his design work in 

refreshing our logo! 

 

Stay tuned for our new Sangster Spirit 

Wear. PAC will be selling Spirit Wear at 

the Spring Fair! 
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  Coming up... 

May 2nd—PAC Meeting 
May 9th—PAC Spring Fair 
May 10th—Non-Instructional Day 
May 14th—Backwards Day 
May 20th—Victoria Day holiday 
June 4th—Parent Appreciation Morning  
June 7th – District Track Meet  

Please check the app or school website calendar for other June dates. 

Newsletter 

April Art  

Principal’s Message 

The month of May already! Weather is warming 
up and the students are having a great time 
enjoying the sunshine at recess, lunch, and as 
classes begin using the field area more often. 
It’s great to hear the sound of families hanging 
out after school, enjoying the playground and 
outdoor tables.  

Cross country running season wrapped up in 
April and staff and students are preparing for 
the Track event coming up in early June. Many 
students are loving our indoor hockey league 
again and enjoying the competition!     

We would like to welcome Ms. Natalie Boyd to 
our Sangster staff. Ms. Boyd will be teaching 
Mrs. Dickinson’s class for the remaining two 
months of school. Mrs. Dickinson will return to 
Sangster in the Fall and plans to join us at 
some of our special events in May and June. 

Reminders: 

 Please drop off items for 

the Spring Fair Baskets to 

your child’s classroom 
this week.   

 Join us at the PAC Spring 

Fair on the evening of 
May 9th! 

 Please do not park in 

front of the fire lane or the 
garbage/recycling bins.   

 Track and Field practice 

has started in preparation 
for the district event on 

Friday, June 7th,    

 Please check the lost and 

found. Many hoodies and 
jackets have been left 
behind at school as the 

weather warms up!  


